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9th April 2024 / 30 Ramadan 1445 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Eid-ul-Fitr  
 
I hope this letter finds you and your family in the best of health and spirits.  As you may be aware, Eid-ul-Fitr, 
the festival marking the end of Ramadan, is approaching.  While the exact date of Eid is determined by the 
lunar calendar and can sometimes be confirmed only shortly before the event, it has been confirmed that 
Eid will fall on Wednesday 10th April this year. 
 
In observance of Eid-ul-Fitr and to allow our pupils, staff and their families to celebrate this joyous occasion 
together, the school will be closed for all pupils on Wednesday 10th April and Thursday 11th April.  
 
We understand the significance of Eid celebrations and the importance of spending time with family and 
loved ones during this special time. Therefore, we encourage all families to take this opportunity to enjoy 
the festivities and create lasting memories together and look forward to seeing all pupils back to school on 
Friday 12th April.  
 
On behalf of the entire school staff, I once again extend warm wishes to you and your family for a joyous Eid-
ul-Fitr filled with blessings, happiness, and peace. 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 

 

Sumeya Bhikhu 
Principal 
 


